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Friday 20th March
@ar‘ Parents/Guardians

We have enjoyed another busy week in Reception. This week we enjoyed a day out at the
Maritime museum and the museum of Liverpool. We heard a lovely story about Polar the Titanic
bear and we even got to take part in the story which was so much fun. We enjoyed looking at old
transport and we are amazed by how much transport has changed today! We spotted some lamb
bananas outside the museum of Liverpool and we have had lots of fun creating our own lamb ba-
nanas in school. We have had lots of fun building the Titanic in our construction area too! We
have written about our trip this week and we made our own books about Polar the Titanic bear.

In our maths we have been getting better at recognising and counting money. We have had lots
of fun buying things from our class shop and paying with pennies. We used numicon to help us
count 1p, 2p and 5p coins. We can help you count pennies at home too!

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children were so
proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!

Have a lovely weekend! “
\T\he Reception Team
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Parent's Evening
Parents evening is on Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th March 3.30pm—5.50pm —if you haven't booked an
appointment please see your child's teacher.
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Superstar Writer!
This week's winners: Hasan Ruzdhi (RM) and Kiera Hesketh (RD)
Well done!
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4 Magical Moments
Name of Child Date
Magical moment




